
Azrieli International Postdoctoral Fellowship: Call for 
Applications 

 
 
The Azrieli International Postdoctoral Fellowship for the 2024-25 academic year is 
now open for applications. The application deadline is May 9, 2024, at 5:00 pm Israel 
time. Applications are invited from candidates worldwide. 
  
Fellows can pursue research in any academic discipline at eligible institutions in 
Israel. The fellowship is for two years, with the possibility of extending to a third 
year. Each of the 24 postdocs selected annually receives a monthly stipend of 
14,000 ILS. Beyond financial support, Azrieli Fellows enjoy enrichment activities, 
networking opportunities, and tailored support. 
                                                                          
All information for the application process can be found in the links 
below. Candidates are required to secure an academic sponsor before applying. 
  

●       Call for Applications 
●       Fellowship Guidelines 
●       Application System and Instructions 

  

If you have any questions about the process, please write to Ceighley & 
the Azrieli team < Ceighley@azrieli.org> 

 
 

https://azrielifoundation.org/the-azrieli-international-postdoctoral-fellowship-call-for-applications/?utm_source=world&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=postdoc2024&utm_id=postdoc2024
https://azrielifoundation.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Guidelines-2024-25-Final.docx.pdf
https://azrieli.smapply.io/prog/international_postdoctoral_fellowship/

